
Central Dudley Area Committee – Capital Allocations Working Group 
 
RESOLVED 
  

(1) That the £50,000 capital allocation to this Committee be divided 
between the five wards; ie, £10,000 per ward subject to there 
being no request between wards for a joint project. 

 
(2) That a further report on the criteria for accepting bids be 

submitted to the meeting of the Committee to be held on 3rd 
October 2000. 

 
 DELEGATED CAPITAL ALLOCATIONS 
 

The Area Liaison Officer presented a report which outlined proposals for 
spending the delegated budget of £50,000; including the method of accepting 
and deciding upon applications as follows:- 

 
Appendix 1 outlined the criteria and applications process for making capital 
applications to organisations within the community. 

 
Appendix 2 outlined the decision making process for the award of any capital 
allocation. 

 
Appendix 3 outlined the format of the application form and accompanying 
letter to be submitted. 

 
Councillor Woodall queried if a standardised application form and criteria had 
been submitted to the other Area Committees.  The Members were informed 
that each Committee had set up their own criteria.     

 
RESOLVED  

 
That the report submitted by the Area Liaison Officer outlining the 
proposals for allocation of the delegated capital budget be approved. 

_________________________________________________________________________ 
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